
Algebra 2 Summer Packet 

Dear Student, 

Welcome to Sayreville War Memorial High School and your math course for the year! There is 

much to learn this year, and each class session during school will require students to work 

diligently, both during and outside of class. This summer Math packet addresses the material that 

you should be comfortable with before the start of Algebra 2. This Math packet serves 2 

purposes: 

1) It will allow you to remain mathematically fresh during the summer and

2) It will enable you to "hit the ground running" when this course begins.

This packet should be completed and brought with you on the first day of school. Use the 

answer key provided to check your work. If you come across questions that you are unsure 

of, make note and bring that up to your teacher during the review. It would be a mistake to 

complete this packet immediately upon the completion of this past school year as well as waiting 

until just before the next school year begins. Take some time off and look towards beginning the 

packet come mid-summer. It is important that the techniques practiced in this packet are fresh in 

your mind come the first day of school. 

You will be assessed on this content within the first week or so of school. 

Good luck! 

Name: 
--------------------------












